
Kate’s Corner
Afternoon all,

Big plans are coming! I am excited to 
share that we are looking into 
creating new areas in the college for 
down-time and socialising. Our 
young people are being asked about 
what they would like in a college 
'common room'. Whether that be 
from comfy seating, table football to 
a tuck shop! It is great to see plans 
coming together and enabling all to 
have their choice in what would be 
best used and wanted.
We are also looking into a cosy book 
corner where students will be able 
to choose books and sit and talk in a 
calm space.
Hopefully when the transformations 
are complete, I will be able to share 
photographs of them being used. 

Have a great weekend,
Kate

D16 have been working on 
understanding cause and effect in 
computing. Lee used the right click 
on the mouse to make animations 

play. Harjinder stepped on the magic 
carpet to make the music sound and 

the picture change.

F16 have a had a great week. On Tuesday, we visited Otter Nurseries in Lymington 
where we stayed for a cake and a drink. We had the opportunity to choose our own 

food and enjoyed socialising with our friends. We then looked around the garden 
centre and helped Amanda choose some plants for the front of the college.



M16 went on a trip to 
Victoria Country Park. 

Lucy really enjoyed doing 
brass rubbings in the 

museum. Shay took an 
interest in the history of 
Royal Victoria Country 

Park, asking questions to

A16 went 
tenpin bowling 
on our trip day, 
as we had an 
oops day with 
student and 

staff off ill. We 
took turns and 
cheered each 
other on. We 
worked out 

that we all did 
better when we 

bowled the 
balls backwards 

between our 
legs! Vinnie 

was king of the 
pins this time!

Kayleigh has made a 
stained-glass window 

out of tissue paper and 
sticky back plastic for the 

windows in the Nuture 
classroom. She choose 

the design of Angel 
Stitch.

museum staff. 
Aliazghar 

ordered his 
own cake, we 

were very 
proud of him!


